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To the Energy Siting Board Members:

I do not live in the East Boston Community, but as a person who cares very much about
Environmental Justice and the health concerns of the people who live in East Boston as we all
should.

If you approve of the siting of this infrastructure then you must acknowledge that you are
approving despite the significant risks of flooding, and that a
safer locale has not been considered.

You must also acknowledge that siting this infrastructure in East Boston is in violation of the
Environmental Justice laws in the Roadmap law.

You must rebuke the Eversource spokesperson's statement that Senator Lydia Edward's was
playing the "Race Card" when she spoke about Environmental Justice.

Please consider all the testimony of the people who have spoken against this electrical
substation through the years,being located in East Boston.There is no rush! Allow the new
Governor and the next EFS board to make this important decision.

Thank you,
Sharon deVos
118 Antrim Street
Cambridge, MA
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